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EAST WEST UNIVERSITY 
 

Notice 
 

Holiday on account of Saraswati Puja   
 

University will remain closed on Thursday, 30 January 

2020 on account of ‘Saraswati Puja’. University will 

remain open on Wednesday, 29 January 2020 and the 

classes will also be held as usual as per Wednesday 

Class Schedule on that day.  

It is to be mentioned that due to correction of the date of 

holiday on account of ‘Saraswati Puja’ the Academic 

Calendar of Spring Semester 2020 has been revised.  

With the kind approval of the Vice Chancellor this is 

for information of and necessary action by all 

concerned. 

 

Mashfiqur Rahman 

Registrar    


